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TO
ALL MARKETING AUTHORISATION HOLDERS (MAH), QPPV & LSR
LOCAL PHARMACEUTICAL MANUFACTURERS

After Compliments,

Sub:_Reactivation of Pharmacovigilance Reports Submission via Oman
MOH Portal.

With the reference to the above mentioned subject, this is to inform you that the
submission of PV reports through the Oman Ministry of Health (MOH) Portal has
been officially reactivated for the International users.

To facilitate access to the system, all registered MAH companies are kindly requested
to provide the full name and official email address & location of the following
designated personnel:

e Qualified Person Responsible for Pharmacovigilance (QPPV)
e Backup QPPV
e Local Safety Responsible (LSR)

These individuals will only be allowed to submit pharmacovigilance reports via the
Oman MOH portal.

Your cooperation in providing the requested information at the earliest convenience
is highly appreciated.

Best regards, ‘%
Ph. Hussain Al Ramimm#

Director of Pharmacovigilance & Drug

Copy to:
e DG - for kind inf.
e SH (PV of Human Medicines)
e SH (PV of Herbal Medicines)
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